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At last week Environment PDG Cllr Les Cruwys asked a question around the possibilities of having 

the display unit for modular housing currently planned to be displayed in Cullompton also displayed 

in Tiverton , in my response I indicated that the costs to move the unit would most likely be 

prohibited but I would supply a written response. 

Having checked with both Mr Mike Lowman, Operations manager for building services and Mr 

Simon Newcombe corporate manager for Public Health , Regulation and Housing, I am able to supply 

the following written response. 

The supply of the Pod is part of the agreed contract but only to a single location, the approximate 

cost of relocation would be around £9k.  

This is why it was decided on the one location because the cost is so high and hard to justify this 

additional expense to the HRA account. 

Can I ask that all members if the committee are supplied with a copy of my respond this is also 

duplicated in the printed minutes. 

Thank you  

Bob Evans 

Lower Culm 

Deputy Leader of the Council 

Cabinet Member for Housing & Property Services 
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